Broomhill Infant School

Newsletter
Summer Term — Issue 14
24.07.18



Calendar Dates: All dates can be found on our school website

September

3rd - Inset Day - School closed to pupils

4th - First day of new school year

October

4th - Individual school photo



What a wonderful year! Collectively—children, staff, families... - 'The Broomhill School Family' have achieved so much.

Thank you all for your kind words, gifts and cards...we appreciate them all.

Have a super summer.

Mrs Timbers and all the Staff

Please return to school on Tuesday 4th Sept!

School Council

The last School Council meeting was held on Thursday, 19 July. Thank you to all the students who have been a part of the School Council - you have all done a brilliant job!



Y2 Pizza in the Park!

Year 2 celebrated the end of their time at Broomhill with pizza in Weston Park followed by fun and games. The children had a fantastic time and much pizza was eaten!



Goodbye and goodluck Year 2 - we will miss you.

Easyfundraising

We all know how important fundraising is for our children's experience at Broomhill School. We need your help!

By using easyfundraising.org.uk when you do your online shopping, our school receive a donation (a percentage of your spend.) It is so easy to use, all you have to do is register on the website (link below) and then when you shop online you make your purchase using the retailers' link on the Easyfundraising website. Easyfundraising also have an app for your phone or tablet. So far the school have raised £1,200 by asking our supporters to use this but we are sure that if we all used Easyfundraising we could raise so much more.

Whether it is your weekly grocery delivery or booking a family holiday, if we all used Easyfundraising the school (and our children) benefit. It does not cost us anymore, so why wouldn't we use it everytime we spend online?

If you use the link below to sign up, school will also receive an extra £1 when you complete your first purchase. https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/E7HWKO/

Messages from the Office

School Uniform

All items of uniform and clothing should be named including any footwear and PE pumps. Thank you.

Letters



Yoga After School Club Every Monday

Come and join in the fun with our yoga-inspired multi-sensory programme providing physical activity through music, simple yoga poses and story telling.

Every Monday, 3pm to 4pm.

* Booking for the winter term is now open *
New term starts on Monday 10th September



Spaces are located on a first come first serve basis, so please log on to the link below to secure your child's mat. http://portal.tattybumpkin.com/
If your child would like a free trial, email Liz before the end of the summer term.

sheffield@tattybumpkin.com